[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting March 20, 2017 
Piedmont High School
7:01 PM – Call to Order

       If you have a student in the band program at Piedmont High School, you are already a member of the Band Boosters.  The monthly meetings are a great way to stay informed of what goes on as well as upcoming events for your band student.  You will learn exactly what marching band is, what the boosters pay for i.e. buses, people, food, etc.

1. Treasurer report was distributed
A. Checking – American Community      $ 41,102.08
B. Savings -  American Community        $   6,004.17
C. Total Assets			  $ 47,106.25
D. Don’t forget, you will be able to check the Charms website to keep up with any outstanding fees, once band fees become due.
         2.  Unfinished Business:
It was decided to cover some of the unfinished business at the next booster meeting in April because we wanted to cover the new business of the budget this month.
A.  Fundraising:  Right now the fundraising is restaurant nights and doughnut sales. 

         3.  New Business:
A.  New Instruments:  5 Baritones are needed.  A motion to vote on the new instruments was made.  By unanimous vote, it was approved.
B.  Bylaws- reviews and updates:  These are also found on the band website www.piedmontband.org  under the “documents” tab.
C.  Open Board Positions:  Thanks to the great volunteers, band mom’s and dad’s, we were able to fill our upcoming positions, starting April 1, 2017 for the 2017-2018 in the band boosters.  These new members are as follows:

President:    Paige Ann Miller
Vice-President:   Susan Rackcliff
Travel:  Kristin Noonan
Uniforms:  Colleen Dougher and Lisa May as co-chair
Hospitality:  Crystal Brooks and Carrie Holloway as co-chair
Fundraising: Shelley Holt
Pit Crew:  Eric Sasser
Secretary:  Monica Eubanks

D.  Budget :  The 2017-2018 Budget can be found in detail on the band website at www.piedmontband.org
The proposed budget was voted on and unanimously approved.

4.  Hospitality
     A.  The upcoming banquet in May will need as many volunteers as possible.  If you can help please contact Lynn Kreiling at hairrazor23@gmail.com  if you would like to volunteer.  

 

             And, it’s not too early to go over uniform etiquette and proper care for them:

A.  If you have a well, you should NOT be washing your uniforms. Every student with a well    
      should have a “uniform buddy.”  If you do not have one or aren’t sure, check with Mr. Lukac.	 
	B.  Please show your student how to properly hang the uniform bibs. Match the seams and hang 
	      neatly on the hanger.

· Reminder:  Band website and emails are your links to stay on top of what is going on from now through October.  Be sure you are signed up for email notifications and updates. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:24 p.m.
